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 APPENDIX “1” 

POSTING CERTIFICATION 

This is to certify that the University of the Philippines Open University has posted its 
Annual Procurement Plan FY 2024 (Changes within 2nd Semester) on its agency website and can 
be accessible through this link: https://www.upou.edu.ph/bids-and-awards-committee/ under the 
Report Category or a conspicuous place within the premises of the Procuring Entity, due to absence 
of an agency website. 

This certification is being issued in compliance with GPPB Circular No. 02-2020, this 
31 January 2025. 

      ELVY A. PAMULAKLAKIN 
Head, Bids and Awards Committee Secretariat 


